
 

 

 

NEWSLETTER DATE: W/C 07.01.24 

WHAT’S ON? 

This Morning... 

Please take me home for a read 

A very warm welcome to everyone!  
 

 

Please stay for a  

 cuppa 

 after the  service 

 READINGS for HOME 

Acts 19:1-7 

Mark 1: 4-11 

 

Sunday 7th January @ 9.30am 

Morning Service with Holy Communion                                          
Led by Rev Richard Clark 

 

THIS EVENING AT ST BARNABAS CENTRE FROM 5PM—6PM 

Real life, Real stories, Real hope - Come and hear how GOD is helping people today 
with an informal café style environment. 

Pilsley Road, Danesmoor S45 9BU. 



 

 

This Week... 

Next weeks services around the team 
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WHAT’S ON 

Monday 

Homegroup—1.15pm to 3pm  

Please speak to Jackie & John Pendleton or Mick Stanley for venue and 
more information. 

—————————————————————————————————————————- 

Tuesday 

Zoom Prayer Meeting @ 7.30pm. See St Lawrence Church Facebook for 
updated information 

Meeting ID: 4144832990 Password: 5SVaU7 

—————————————————————————————————————————- 

Wednesday 

Homegroup @ 7pm 

Meeting at 19 Coppice Close, Hasland. S41 0NA. Everyone is welcome. 

For more information, please contact Andrew Lamb on 07738 477726 

—————————————————————————————————————————- 

Thursday 

Morning Bible Study @ 10.30am 

Meeting at South View, 95 Church Lane, North Wingfield S42 5HR 

Everyone is welcome. For more info: please contact Heather on 07722 
159830 

 

SUNDAY  14th January 2024 

 

9.30am - St Lawrence’s, North Wingfield - Morning Worship Led by Mick             
Stanley and Andrew Lamb 

9.30am—St Mary’s, Pilsley, Morning Service with Holy Communion - Led by 
Rev Richard Clark 

11.15am - St Bart’s Clay Cross - Morning Worship  Led by Yvonne Haywood 

11.15am - St John’s, Tupton – Morning Service with Holy Communion – Led by 
Rev Richard Clark 

5.00pm - St Barnabas , Danesmoor— Evening Service with Holy Communion                                               
Led by Rev Richard Clark 



What else... 
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WHAT’S ON 

PUT UP THE BUNTING!  

THE NEXT POP-IN  WILL BE ON                                
Saturday 13th January 

Come along for a cuppa, bacon cob,                 
yummy cake and  conversation.                                      

Everyone is welcome! 

A friendly relaxed place to meet                   
every week at affordable prices. All                  

proceeds raised are donated to                 
various charities. 

Notices  

If you have anything you wish to be 
added to this notice sheet or any              
updates to existing notices, please                        
contact Melanie by email to: 

melanie@schoolrooms.plus.com                  
or telephone: 01246 852281 and 
leave a message.  

With kindest thanks 

ST LAWRENCE   - NORTH WINGFIELD                                                        

G IV E  A  L I T T L E                                                                                  

TO SUPPORT THE MINISTRY & MIS-

SION AT      

ST LAWRENCE CHURCH 

SCAN IN THE CODE BELOW OR CLICK 

ON THE LINK BELOW TO GIVE AS                 

LITTLE  AS £3                                                                               

Which would really help to reach out into 

the community 

UNWANTED CHRISTMAS CARDS 

Any unwanted Christmas cards, please 

bring into church and place in the box 

on the ‘Welcoming Desk’ so they can 

be recycled. 

With lots of thanks and blessings 

from Sharon Jones 

EVERONE FROM THE POP-IN TEAM 

WOULD LIKE TO WISH EVERYONE A 

VERY BLESSED  AND PEACEFUL NEW 

YEAR. 

 HUGE THANKS YOU TO ALL THOSE 

WHO HAVE HELPED AND THOSE 

WHO HAVE SUPPORTED US IN 2023. 

CLEANING CHURCH 

The next cleaning date has been 
set for Friday 12th January from 
10am to 11am. Any help is  greatly                          
appreciated. 

Thank you, Julia & Sharon 
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NORTH WINGFIELD  TEAM NEWS 

Looking ahead to this year... 

There will be quizzes about once a quarter at the St Barnabas Centre. The next one is on 
Saturday 3rd February at 7pm. Maybe churches or church groups could go as a group? 

The next Women’s Breakfast is on Saturday 10th February at St Barnabas. The speaker 
is Rev. Jo Honour from St Barnabas Derby. Jo is a part time chaplain to HMP Sudbury. 
Why not pray about who to invite? 

February is Missionary Month; all churches will have two speakers from mission                     
organisations, and we have a team Missionary Supper at the Rectory School Rooms, 
North Wingfield, on 17th February. 

Look out for information about the Lego festival being held in Church next year. 

Rev Richard Clark 

The New Vicarage 

Stretton Road 

Clay Cross 

Chesterfield S45 9BB 

Phone: 01246 250002 

Mobile: 07970 823462 

E-mail: NWteamrector@outlook.com 

Day Off: FRIDAY 

Stlawrencenorthwingfield.org 

Praise God for: 

Our families, friends, our church family and the love we share and always knowing what we need 
and hearing ourprayers. 

Please Pray for: 

God’s direction for the future and to show us how the North Wingfield Team can play our part 
within our community. 

Peace where war or conflict exist. 


